
 
Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 

June 10, 2010 
 
Meeting called to order by President Aaron Gimmerson at 6:42 PM 
 
Thank you:  Clay and Karen Crook for hosting us once again for pizza and root beer floats.   
 
Minutes approved as published.   
  

June 2010 Car Club Treasurer’s Report  - See attached for full report 

Money Market Account Balance; $2,102.20 

Checking Account Balance; $8,327.47 

Old Business/Car Show:   Doug Skane 
.   GREAT JOB EVERYONE!!! – 32 VOLUNTEERS 
Doug  thanked each individual or group that participated.   Good feedback, pictures will be on website.   
Poker Cruise had 55 cars.  Total car count for show was 199.  Breakfasts served 234. 
Final dollar report will be at September meeting. 

 
New Business:  Election of Officers 
President:  Aaron Gimmerson 
Vice President:  Bob Duffin 
Secretary:  Mary Mayo 
Treasurer:  Bob Kent 
Local upcoming shows:  Elks Car Show June 12th, Sporty’s 25th Anniversary – car show on June 26th 
 
Next Meeting:  September 9th , at Memories R Forever.  
 
Respectfully submitted:  Mary Mayo, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


